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Comments: Golden Peak expansion

 

Just wanted to voice my opinion, as a Vail Ski and Snowboard Club member, I would rather not attend the

meeting. I am strongly AGAINST the expansion. There are plenty of training venues for the alpine/moguls team.

My kids are in the park &amp; pipe program. We manage travel to Breck/Copper everyday. There is no reason to

destroy additional forest so they mogul team doesn't have to take an additional ski lift.

 

NO!
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